
 

 

 

 

 

April 19, 2023 

 

 

Dear San Francisco Recreation and Park Department - 

 

Stern Grove Festival Association is pleased to provide up to $300,000 in-kind 

gifts for a donor recognition installation at Stern Grove. 

 

This would include design, construction, and other services required to 

complete the project. 

 

Stern Grove Festival Association has been pleased to partner with Rec and Park 

on Stern Grove for over 85 years, notably bringing free, live musical 

performances to tens of thousands of people to enjoy every year. 

 

We are excited to finally acknowledge the donors who contributed to the major 

2005 venue and park renovation and hopefully encourage future philanthropic 

support. 

 

We very much appreciate the partnership with Rec and Park at Stern Grove and 

are excited to continue it for the future. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (415) 625-

6001. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 
 

Bob Fiedler 

Executive Director 

Stern Grove Festival Association 
 


